Office of the Fire Chief

BROOKLINE FIRE DEPARTMENT &

4 Bond Street, Brookline NH

September 9, 2022

SP: #2022:)-019

Dear members of the planning board:

The Brookline Fire Department has reviewed the application for an addition to the storage
building located at 46 Rt 13.

The following findings need to be noted:

1. There is a discrepancy between the plan provided by Meridian and the supplemental
floor plan. One ptan shows a proposal for an 1809 ft2 addition and the other plan calls

for a 1680 ft2 addition.

2. Without knowing what items, materials, substances, or what occupancy-based activities
will be within the building we cannot adequately provide a proper list of life safety
requirements.

3. Because this is a commercial application, a fire code analysis will need to be conducted to
ensure that the proposal meets all applicable codes. Codes are including but not limited
to: fire suppression, detection, and life safety.

For us to properly give a list of life and fire safety requirements, we would need to first know
what is being stored and what will be happening within the building. Should you have any
questions or concerns please contact us at the firehouse.

Respectfully,
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Charles E. Corey, Sr.
Fire Chief

Phone (603) 672-8531 PO Box 660 Brookline, NH 03033 (603) 672-8538



